



NOTICE
2 March 2016
In occasion of “24 Years of Glory of NSU” (†MŠi‡ei `yB hyM c~wZ©) celebration, all FINANCIAL AID RECIPIENTS including Wards of freedom fighters (WOFF) are requested to participate enthusiastically in different events to be held from 3/3/2016 to 11/3/2016. Recipients (all categories) are also advised to report to FINANCIAL AID OFFICE immediately to know their roles in different events. I would also like to mention that, You students are the major shareholders of 24 Years of Glory of NSU. Be ready to celebrate.  
Thank you. 




_______________________


Jafar Iqbal Russell


Deputy Director, 


Financial Aid Office & �Member Secretary, Working Committee for 24 Years of Glory Celebration














PAGE  
Ref: C:\Users\Administrator\Desktop\24 year Celebration\Notice to Students.doc



